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May 5, 2014

Mr. Ed Shannon

Snelson Companies

601 West State Street

Sedro Woolley, WA 93284-1560

RE:  Request for Information on Status of VCP Project for the following Site:

o Site Name: Snelson Companies

¢ Site Address: 601 W State Street, Sedro Woolley, WA 98284- 1560
e Facility/Site No. 66379684

o VCP No. NW1719

Dear Mr. Shannon:

The Department of Ecology (Ecology) appreciates your decision to clean up the Snelson Companies
property (Site) independently. ‘However, our records indicate that you have not conducted any remedial
actions during the past year at the Site. This letter requests information on the status of your cleanup and
your continued interest in the Voluntary Cleanup Program (VCP).

Request for Information

Please submit the following information to Ecology within 30-days of the date of this letter.

1. Cleanup Status Report
2. Any reports documenting the cleanup.
3. Plan and schedule for completing the cleanup.

Next Steps
Based on your response, Ecology will decide whether fo continue providing you services under the VCP,

We will notify you of our decision in writing. Please note that we will terminate the Agreement
governing this project if you do not respond to this request.
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Contact Information

We are committed to working with you to accomplish the prompt and effective cleanup of the Site. If you
have any questions about this request, please contact me at 360-407-7223.

Sincerely,

Mkl Gl

Michael Kuntz.
VCP Site Manager
Toxics Cleanup Program, HQ
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